
 

 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

08/05/2015 
 
 

Today, at 8:20, there was an incident of ignition in a unit at the Aspropyrgos refinery, 
during scheduled maintenance by an experienced Greek contractor company. Six 
injured workers were carried to hospitals in the region and their health condition and 
treatment is a top priority of the Company. The incident was met directly from the 
refinery’s firefighting unit and all the relevant safety measures were taken, as 
provided by the pertinent procedures. The incident is not expected to affect the 
completion of the scheduled shutdown of the refinery, while it is not likely to have an 
impact on the financial figures of the Company. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


